
On 28th March BK Tereza Cristina, a professional environmentalist conducted a lecture on management of 

solid waste and general orientation about compost, reducing, reusing, recycling  for bk teachers and four 

employees of the Retreat place.  They were taking part of our annual teacher´s meeting in our retreat place 

called Serra Serena (click to see this beautiful place).  After the lecture they all got a chocolate Easter egg.

Om shanti

 

Luciana M S Ferraz

Coordenadora nacional Brahma Kumaris

https://bkserraserena.wordpress.com/about/



